v CVRD

January 23, 2020 File No.: 6480-20-HOCP

Charlene McKay

Board Chair

School District 68 Nanaimo Ladysmith
395 Wakesiah Avenue

NANAIMO BC VIR 3K6

Dear Charlene McKay:

Re: . CVRD Offici i n

Our region is facing significant challenges such as population growth pressure, an evolving economy
and a changing climate. In response, the Cowichan Valley Regional District (CVRD) is developing a

new Official Community Plan (OCP) to guide land use and growth in our nine electoral areas.

As we modernize our OCP, please join us in the conversation about our collective path forward by taking
part in any of the following initial input opportunities:

Public Open Houses:

rFebruary 1,2020 (1- 4 p.m.) | The HUB at Cowichan Station

2375 Koksilah Road, Duncan
‘ February 2, 2020 (1- 4 p.m.) | Cowichan Lake Arena

, Multipurpose Room, 311 South Shore Road, Lake Cowichan
]7February 8, 2020 (1- 4 p.m.) | North Oyster Community Center

}7 Room 201, 13467 Cedar Road, Ladysmith
February 9, 2020 (1- 4 p.m)) Kerry Park Recreation Centre

Denis McLean Room, 1035 Shawnigan-Mill Bay Road, Mill Bay |

Online Questionaire:

Please visit www.cvrd.be.ca/regionalocp to complete our questionnaire. Responses will be accepted
until February 22, 2020, and paper copies are available at CVRD offices.

To learn more about the OCP Modernization project, visit www.cvrd.be.ca/regionalocp or contact Project
Manager, Coralie Breen at 250.746.2625 or coralie.breen@cvrd.bc.ca.

We look forward to your participation.

Sincerely,
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Ann Kjerulf, MCIPI, RPP
General Manager

Land Use Services Department
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